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DATE: October 11, 2023 

TO:  Franklin Planning Board 

FROM: Department of Planning and Community Development 

RE: Zoning Map Amendment 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Mark Cerel, Town Attorney recommends that the Planning Board continue this hearing until 

after November 7, 2023. 


